
 
 
 

 
 

Today’s Sabbath Rest Completed  819 pm 
 

Next Sabbath’s Welcome   8:09 pm  
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
Thursday: 10:30am - Noon 

5575 Fruitland Road NE, Salem, Oregon 97317 
 503-363-0390     Email: secretary@eastsalemchurch.org 

 

 Chad Reisig      Lead Pastor  chad@eastsalemchurch.org 
Kari Sheldon      Assistant Pastor kari@eastsalemchurch.org 
LuDell Parrett      Head Elder 
Michael DuVall          Church Board Chairperson 
Debbie Starr      Church Secretary secretary@eastsalemchurch.org 
Cheryl Young      Prayer Chain  prayers@eastsalemchurch.org 

 

 Livingstone Adventist Academy    info@laaonline.org       503-363-9408 
LAA Summer Office Hours 

9:00am–2:00pm Monday through Thursday, closed Friday 
 Salem Adventist Community Service Center        503-363-8893 

Monday & Tuesday 10:00am - Noon 
 

IMPORTANT LINKS 
 

Church Website:               eastsalemchurch.org 

Online Bulletin:   eastsalemchurch.org/bulletin 

Online Giving:  eastsalemchurch.org/give 

Online Services:  youtube.com/user/eastsalemchurch 

Church Facebook:  facebook.com/eastsalemchurch/ 

 
QR Code: If you would like to give online, please scan this QR 
code with your phone or tablet’s camera!  You will be redirected 

to East Salem’s Adventist Giving page automatically! 
 

 

   NEXT WEEK’S OFFERING ~ Oregon Conference Youth Support 

LOCAL CHURCH BUDGET SUPPORT AT A GLANCE 

   MTD YTD 

FISCAL YEAR 1/1/20 - 12/31/20  8/8/2020 8/8/2020 

Offerings Needed  19,795     158,360 

Offerings Received   4,309    110,609 

Period Over / (Short) Totals    (15,486)     (47,751) 

Tithe money does not fund the $19,795 needed each month to operate our local church and its ministries. 

 East Salem Adventist Church 
 

 
 

August 15, 2020 
 

Worship Service  
 

Welcome              Michael DuVall  
 

Children’s Story                          Pastor Kari Sheldon 
 

Offering                                 Local Church Budget                      Fiel Trapero 
 

Praise Songs                                                                                          His Voice  
  

Message                                      Holding Hands                Pastor Chad Reisig 
 

IN THE PRESENCE OF GOD:  
 

Happy Sabbath!  We hope you are encouraged in your spiritual journey today. 
 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  
 

The Lord directs the steps of the godly. He delights in every 

detail of their lives.  Though they stumble, they will never 

fall, for the Lord holds them by the hand.  Psalm 37:23-24 NLT 
 

Our Purpose: 
To bring people to Jesus and into the safety of God’s family;  

nurturing spiritual growth, equipping for ministry, and glorifying God. 
 

http://www.laa.info/
https://www.eastsalemchurch.org/
http://www.eastsalemchurch.org/bulletin
http://www.eastsalemchurch.org/give
http://www.eastsalemchurch.org/give
https://www.youtube.com/user/eastsalemchurch
https://www.facebook.com/eastsalemchurch/


ANNOUNCEMENTS
 

TRANSFERS OF MEMBERSHIP 
First Reading from East Salem Church: Gilia Minnich-Angelin to Collegedale Adventist 
Church, Collegedale, TN 
First Reading from East Salem Church: Rick, Debbie, and Isaac Nelson to Ukiah 
Adventist Church, Ukiah, CA 
 

CONGRATULATIONS Tom and Diane Eyserbeck are celebrating their 50th wedding 
anniversary on August 16th.   As a church family let us all join together in wishing them 
many more years of happiness! 
 

SAVE THE DATE East is hosting a Benefit Concert August 28th at 6pm. Love Offering 
taken will go to Community Outreach and Evangelism.  Pathfinders will be selling 
Shamburgers and Pronto Pups.  More information to come… 
 

NEWSLETTER We are working on the fall newsletter, deadline for submission is August 
31.  Please send submission to Debbie at secretary@eastsalemchurch.org. 
 

GROWING IN GRACE Meets Thursday evenings at 6:30pm in the Fellowship Hall.  This 
class is available to all members of East.  Contact Lee Larson at 
parsonlarson@hotmail.com or 541-543-3766.  MASKS ARE REQUIRED! 
 

FLM SABBATH SCHOOL Meets every Sabbath from 9:45am – 10:45am in the lower 
parking lot at East. We are studying how Jesus listened to others during his life on earth, 
especially his Father and how this relates to us. Come and join us prior to Sabbath 
service this week.  
 

ADULT SABBATH SCHOOL This class is studying the Acts of the Apostles. Come join 
us in a historical, cultural, linguist, contextual study of the book of Acts.  We Zoom every 
Sabbath from 9:30am-10:30am.  Contact Gene Starr to be added to our Sabbath School 
list.  beachcomberzen@hotmail.com or 541-660-4327  
 

MASK REQUIREMENT Masks are required at all times in the church building for anyone 
5 years of age or older.  Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS Debbie is in the church office Thursday between 10:30am 
– Noon.  Remember you can reach Debbie anytime at secretary@eastsalemchurch.org  
 

 
 

Church Calendar 
 

    August 22 Message – Pastor Kari Sheldon  
   

Weekly Schedule 
Sunday 5:00 pm      Feeding the Homeless - “Arches” 615 Commercial St NE 
Wednesday 6:30 pm      Pathfinders - back parking lot (3rd & 4th Wednesday’s)  

  6:30 pm      Growing in Grace - sessions Pastor Lee’s house     
    Last Friday 7:00 pm      Young Adult Waffle Night 
                                                    

 

 

 
 

 

And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all 

kinds of prayers and requests.  With this in 

mind, be alert and always keep on praying for 

all the Lord’s people.  Ephesians 6:18 NIV 

 

PRAYER MINISTRY: Livingstone Adventist Academy, Robertson family, Kathleen 
Walter, Bill Fisher Jr, Cheryl Young, Marie Cook, Don Trout, Mary Christensen, Don 
and Helen Palmer, Billie Amende, and Rhonda Patrick and family. 
 

Wayne Amende passed away on August 1 after being in hospice care for a short 
time.  Pray for his wife Billie and their family. 
 

Dad’s health continues to decline. Hospice is seeing to his comfort during this time.   
Thank you so much for your thoughts and prayers for our family. We send our love 
to all of you.  Rhonda Patrick and family 
 
 

 

CHURCH UNDER THE TREES Our Drive-in services will continue every Sabbath 
through the end of September.  Come worship with us under the trees!  Bring your lawn 
chairs and/or blankets and enjoy the service outside.  Remember according to state 
regulations, masks are mandatory when you are closer than 6 ft, moving among the 
others outside, or going to the restroom.   
 

EASTSALEMCHURCH.ORG East’s website has links to other adult Sabbath Schools 
and Children’s Sabbath School available through the Oregon Conference.  Check under 
Ministries and either Adult Ministry or Children’s Ministry. 
 

 
 

FURNACE UNITS As you have heard, we had to replace 7 
furnaces and 2 air conditioning units at the cost of $51,060.  We 
calculated that if had 33 families donate $100 a month for one 
year, the cost would be covered.  We have 15 of the 33 families.  
Prayerfully consider helping with the cost!!   

 

Remember if you are unable to be one of the 33 families, anything you can give will 
help.  Just mark your Tithe Envelope “Furnace Units”.   
 

 

 

LIVINGSTONE ADVENTIST ACADEMY Another year is soon to begin as the teachers 

return from their summer activities. Parents are busy with plans for the new year and 

enrolling their children at the Academy.  We look forward to another successful year 

with the continued support and prayers from each of you.  We pray for God’s guidance 

as we make the final preparations for the 2020-21 school year.  For more information, 

contact the school office at 503-363-9408. ENROLLING NOW! 
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